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		Good evening all
 
Just to update you all I am continuing my enquiries into a number of burglaries across the area. I would like to let you all know that in a number of burglaries windows have been the point of entry so can I encourage you all to use window shock alarms which are battery operated alarms which stick to the inside of windows. Should anyone bang on the window or try to smash it the alarm activates.
 
Can I also encourage you to hide valuebles and utilise safes where possible. When installing a safe please try to make it as difficult as possible for burglars to find and get to. 
 
Thanks
 
PCSO Darby
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Jack Darby
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